
MINUTES OF THE  
GENERAL MEETING 

OF 
PORT CHESTER OBEDIENCE TRAINING CLUB 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

A General Meeting of Port Chester Obedience Training Club (“Club” or PCOTC) was 
held at 7:00 PM, on December 8, 2021 via Zoom due to the Coronavirus 19 outbreak.


Present at the meeting were the following Managers and Directors:


	 	 	 Barbara Napoli	 	 President

	 	 	 Kathy Gregory	 	 1st Vice President

	 	 	 Lauren Green	 	 2nd Vice President

	 	 	 Donna Fanok		 	 Recording Secretary

	 	 	 Mary Skirchak	 	 Treasurer

	 	 	 Olga Kornienko	 	 Corresponding Secretary

                          	 George Berger	 	 Director

	 	 	 Linda Kaplan		 	 Director


Minutes of the Last Meeting - A motion was made and passed to waive the 
reading of the Minutes of the Last Meeting.


Report of the President - Barbara Napoli


It’s been a difficult year but recovery is still in progress and going well.  Everyone is to 
remain vigilant and hopefully 2022 will be a better year.


	 - The 2022 Membership eBlast has gone out.


	 - There is no update on the audit but it is still in process and we should be 
hearing more in the next few weeks.  We will keep you informed


	 - There may be a possible COVID-19 policy update pending the reports for 
Westchester County.




Report of the First Vice President - Kathy Gregory


Delegate Report - Legislation has passed requiring that warning labels are to be put on 
products containing Xylitol and Birch Sugar which is harmful to dogs.


A law was passed prohibiting insurance companies from denying insurance to 
homeowners due to the breed of dog they own.


Unfinished Business


PCOTC will be applying for a building permit for the place,emt of the sign on the 
outside of the building.  No problems are anticipated.


New Business 

Preparing for the 2021 and June 2020 Awards.


The Board wishes its members a Healthy and Happy New Year and we will continue to 
move ahead in 2022.


There being no further business, on motion duly made, the meeting was adjourned at 
7:48 PM.


_______________________________                    	 ___________________________

Barbara Napoli, President	 	 	 	 	 Donna Fanok, Secretary



